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Mr. Chairman and members of the committee, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony on House Bill No. 1464. My name is Matt 
Perdue, and I am testifying on behalf of North Dakota Farmers Union’s (NDFU) members.  
 
NDFU supports HB 1464. Our member-driven Policy & Action states, “We support an increase in 
state gas taxes to further infrastructure needs.” NDFU believes additional investment in 
infrastructure is important to the success of our farmers and ranchers and the state’s economy. 
An increase to the motor vehicle fuels tax would help address those needs. 
 
We urge a do pass on HB 1464. Thank you for your consideration. 
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Matt Perdue, Lobbyist 
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